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The Prime Minister and Minister for External

Aiffairs of India to the High Commissioner
for Canada to India

New Delhi,
3rd May, 1957.

SIR,

In your Note of May, 1957, you informed me that the Government
Canada proposes, subject to the concurrence of the Government of India,
modify the agreement regarding the entry to Canada for permanent resideD,
of citizens of India which was concluded by an Exchange of Notes on Janua
26, 1951.

I have the honour to inform you that the proposais set forth in Y0

Note are acceptable to the Government of India and I confirm that Y01

Note and this reply constitute a modification of the agreement of JanU8a
26, 1951, between our two Governments.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JAWAHARLAL NEHRU,
Prime Minister

and Minister for External Aiffairs.

H. E. Mr. Escott Reid,
High Commissioner for Canada,

New Delhi.


